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Catholic Education SA - COVID-19 Update

The Our Lady Queen of Peace School site at Albert Park will remain closed tomorrow Friday

December 10.

Classes have already concluded for the school year. The Vacation Care service has been

closed and will re-open when sufficient staffing is available.
Yesterday a member of the school community tested positive for COVID-19.

SA Health are working to determine who the close contacts of the known case are, as well as

who has been exposed as a casual contact.
SA Health has made the following request:

¢ All students in class 56LT who attended school on December 6th and 7th are required
to get tested and quarantine awaiting further information from SA Health.

e All year six students and parents who attended the Year 6 graduation at The Lakes
Resort on the evening of Monday 6 December are required to get tested and

quarantine awaiting further information from SA Health.

All members of the school community have been asked to monitor for any COVID-19

symptoms and, if symptomatic, isolate and get tested.

Catholic Education SA (CESA) spokesperson, Steve Genesin said:

“Catholic Education SA has a management plan in place and the school is following all

protocols.

“We will continue to work closely with SA Health.

“We thank parents, staff and the entire school community for the way they are cooperating

with SA Health advice and supporting each other.”
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COVID-19 updates are placed on the CESA website: www.cesa.catholic.edu.au/alerts
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